
 

 
 
                 

 
Enjoying, Achieving, Succeeding Together 

 
17 June 2024        
       

Dear Parent/ Carer       
         
Uniform Standards 

As you know, at Kirkburton Middle School we have the very highest expectations of everybody connected 

to our school. One of the areas that we insist on is that every child follows our policies on uniform and 

appearance. 

It is not long to go now until the summer holidays when many parents will be thinking about new uniform 

and so we thought it would be useful to a reminder with our uniform details. 

Please look at the website to see examples and details of the unform some of which are also included on 

the page below. We would ask that you pay particular attention to details regarding the school skirt: skirts 

must not be T-shirt or jersey material but should be a tailored school skirt. Pupils should not wear tube 

or tight-fitting skirts or stretchy skirts.  Please also look carefully at the requirement for school shoes 

and ensure that these are correct for September. Should you require any clarification, please contact your 

child’s form teacher in the first instance.  

School Uniform 

Last year we introduced the new PE top for pupils who are new to the school (current Y6 pupils). We 

expect our current year 7s to continue to wear their current coloured PE top. Should the need for a new PE 

top arise, current pupils may purchase the new top or the house coloured t-shirts which will still be 

available. 

Should you need any support with providing school uniform for your child, please contact the school office 

so we can assist you further. 

Where pupils arrive at school without the correct school uniform we will endeavour to support them by 

providing the correct items for them to wear for the day, this includes footwear. 

A reminder also that pupils may only have one piercing in each ear, no other body/facial piercing is 

permitted.  

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Mr C Taylor     Mrs S Kerr 

       

Executive Headteacher   Head of School 
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School uniform expectations 2024 – 2025 
 
Trousers – Plain, black full length tailored trousers. No other styles are allowed, including, canvas, linen, 
denim, jeans style, tight or skinny fit trousers, leggings or tracksuit bottoms. Trousers must be full length i.e. 
cover the top of the shoe and ankles must be covered; cropped or rolled up trousers are not permitted. 
Alternatively, pupils may wear black tailored school shorts (not casual shorts or sportswear). 
 
Skirts – Black tailored skirt. Suitable length, preferably knee length, or just above the knee – no tube/tight 
fitting skirts or stretchy skirts. 
 
Shoes - Shoes must be plain black leather or leather effect and suitable for school. Plain black laces only. 
Velcro fastening shoes are acceptable. Flat or low-heeled ankle boots are allowed, again these must be plain 
black. All shoes should be able to be polished. Sports style, leisure style and trainer style shoes, such as 
Nike, Puma, Reebok, Converse, Vans, Lonsdale etc. are not allowed even though some shops may sell them 
as ‘school shoes’. No trainers, high heels, platforms or pumps. There should be no visible sports logos.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 


